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Compared with traditional silicon electronics, flexible
electronics can be bent, folded, twisted, compressed,
stretched, and even transformed into arbitrary shapes,
while maintaining high efficiency, reliability, and
integration. They have wide application prospects in the
fields of information, energy, medical treatment, and so
on. Moreover, with the rise of wearable electronic
devices, the demand for flexible electronic
industrialization is more urgent, indicating that the
flexible electronic industry will not stay in the field of
concept and laboratory, but enter into everyday life. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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